
Following two postponements, the Rett Syndrome Association of Australia (RSAA) is excited to re
-announce that the 9th World Rett Syndrome Congress will be held at the QT Hotel Gold Coast in 
Queensland, Australia, from 2 October (Wednesday) to 5 October (Saturday) 2024. 

Please join us to hear the most up to date information on all aspects of Rett syndrome and its relat-
ed disorders including the latest in scientific research, non-clinical innovations, drug trials and 
more. This will be a dual stream event what with a comprehensive scientific component specific to 
the worldwide research, and for families, an in-depth dive into daily living with the disorder. Ses-
sions will be presented by world renown experts, be it in the form of workshops, interactive discus-
sion forums or social networking events, all of which will be designed to bring together families, 
clinicians, researches, therapists, industry and friends, from around the world. There will also be 
both poster and oral presentation sessions. Together, we will continue to break down barriers and 
discuss ways to leverage learning in the lab to be rapidly deployed to the clinic. 

So start planning now! Bring the family and enjoy a holiday here as well. Registrations to attend 

will be possible from early in 2024. Although the Congress website www.rettworldcongress.org is 

presently under construction, it can still be accessed for more information. 
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